School Council Minutes – December 2020


Present: Nathan R, Christopher H, Darcie P, Tyler W, Poppy Mc, Lilly N, Jasmine R and Mrs. Kilpatrick 



It’s that exciting time of year when our thoughts turn to Christmas.  Christmas trees are up in the hall and in classrooms and school is looking very festive. 
Everyone enjoyed our school Christmas lunch with the tables festively decorated and the children in their wonderful Christmas jumpers. 

Parties have been arranged and it has been agreed that school will provide a snack for during the party. On the day of the party you can come in your own clothes for the day. 

Some things at school have been different this term but everyone has worked together so that things have run smoothly. 
Each class has its own playground equipment box and the school council are going to ask Miss True for a few extra balls, as these seem to get lost on a regular basis and perhaps a larger selection of equipment in the box. Most classes now like having their own area each playtime to be with their class mates and some have made new friends within their own class bubble.

The school would like to wish everyone a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.   

Don’t forget if you have any suggestions, please speak to your school councillor on our return to school in January. 
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